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September 15, 2023 

 
 
Dear DSS Families,  
 
Due to a blown transformer close to the school, the school lost power at approximately at 
12:40pm today. 
 
Following confirmation that power would not be restored before the end of the school day, in 
consultation with our Superintendent’s Office, we decided that to ensure everyone's safety, the 
students and staff needed to be dismissed from school early. The loss of power created many 
variables that made us conclude that the school was not a safe learning environment.  
 
We want to congratulate our students and staff for their ability to keep calm in an uncertain 
environment and to follow instructions to leave the premises in a safe manner. This experience 
is a good reminder for all families to ensure that we have the most current information in our 
system in case of emergencies. 
 
As always, please do not hesitate to contact us if you have further questions or concerns. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
John Pavão   Mike Annandale   Joanna Macintosh 
Principal (Grade 12)  Vice Principal (Grade 9 & 11)  Vice Principal (Grade 8 & 10) 
 


